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Megan Kerry Bradshaw

Although I agree with the need for successful quarantining of people entering Australia from
overseas (excluding those in the ‘travel bubble’), I do not agree with the majority of the ‘powers’
permitted in this proposed bill; therefore I am opposed to the 'New QLD Bill Extending
Emergency Powers'.
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